T.B.A.R.C.

The minutes for November 26th, 2013

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 PM by Club President, Jerry Bishop, W8KQ, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call of the Officers: All Present

President: Jerry W8KQ

Vice President: Denny KC8UWC

Treasurer: Glenn WK8P Secretary: Dick W1UP

There were six members present.

 The minutes from the October meeting were handed out and approved as printed on a motion by Earl, KC8TC, seconded by Hugh, KD8OVZ, motion passed, all in favor.

- Treasurer's report was presented and motioned to accept by Earl, KC8TC and seconded by Denny, KC8UWC. Passed – all in favor.
- It was reported that the warming room at Mich-e-ke-wis is rented for Field Day 2014 on June 28th and 29th.
- Web domain was registered as ThunderBayARC.org and the web site hosting fees were paid for one year at QTH.com.

New Business:

- The plans for the Christmas party on December 21st were discussed. Notification will be sent to club members to remind them of the date.
- A report was made on the Thunder Bay HF net that has started on 7236 MHz at 8:00 PM local time on Wednesdays.

Date	Check ins
October 23 rd	5
October 30 th	4
November 6 th	6
November 13 th	3
November 20 th	4

- The net will meet on 3973 MHz starting with on November 27th to allow those who are too far from Alpena to work 40 meters in the evening to participate.
- The new web site ThunderBayARC.org was presented as well as expansion ideas. Email addresses callsign@ThunderBayARC.org for club members was discussed.
- A discussion of the possibility of a 50-50 drawing at club meetings as way to help with expenses was held.

W1UP presented the "Cheap and Easy SDR" as show in QST, January 2013.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 PM on a motion by Jerry, W8KQ seconded by earl, KC8TC.